The City of Pelham

MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING

July 6, 2023 - 11:30 a.m. — Council Chambers

PRESENT:
City Manager, Christian Drake Utility Clerk, Jasmine Riddle
Main Street Director. Cameron Harris Code Enforcer, James Timmons

City Manager Drake called the public hearing to order at 11:30 a.m. He stated that the purpose of
the Public Hearing was to discuss the FY24 Budget. The FY24 Budget is available at City Hall
and the library for public inspection. The purpose of this public hearing is to inform citizens of
the availability to review the FY24 budget and to receive citizen comments.

No one from the public attended the public hearing.

The public hearing closed at 11:40
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